
LOCH LOMOND HOME AND SCHOOL

HOT LUNCH ORDERING

We are excited to partner with Hotlunches.net as our new online ordering website. It is a user-friendly

system which will allow us to focus on the accuracy of orders and to make the process easy.

The hot lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup. You register for an account then add

each of your Loch Lomond student(s) to your profile. Once the initial setup process is complete, your hot

lunch orders for the remainder of the year should be quick and simple.

Here's how to get started...

✔ Go to llhomeandschool.hotlunches.net

✔ Click on "Click Here to Register"

✔ Enter Access Code LLHAS

✔ Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email address will ensure you receive

reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch order for the upcoming

week)

✔ Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom

✔ Follow the instructions to add each student(s) in your family who attends Loch Lomond. Once your

student(s) are registered, click on "Orders"

✔ Proceed to order hot lunch for your student(s)

✔ There is a $0.25 processing fee per transaction (total order)

Lunch order payments will be made through the website by credit card (Visa, Mastercard or Amex)

powered by Bambora. No cheque or cash payments will be accepted at any time.

For a copy of instructions on the new ordering system, this letter and information on the Lunch Connection

Brown Bag lunch program, please visit our Facebook group under files.

Hotlunches.net Loch Lomond Home and School Facebook Group

For any questions please reach out to us,

your Loch Lomond Home & School Association,

at llhomeandschool@gmail.com.

mailto:llhomeandschool@gmail.com

